LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

95, Bothwell Street, Glasgow, C.2

Telegrams: Register, Glasgow Telephone: Central 6491 (7 Lines)

/ Reference

14th December, 1960,

Dear Sir,

s.s. "THE DUKE"Y,

With reference to your letter of the 25rd
November, no reply has yet been received from the

E;EEﬁw/F:E“ Owners and further enquiries are being made,

3 DEC 1880 Yours faithfully,

0 K etary te the
coftish Committee,

') The Secretary,
’ LONDON,

S

o)

603\ -COB320- 0191



OLASSlF\GATlON 7 ‘

S

e ¢ Mses

© 2020

Lloyd's Reglster

A




